LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

January 25, 2008

DRAFT DRAFT DRAFT

Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 715 a.m. in the School Media Center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, co-chairperson, Pam Goodin, Emily Robbins Karen Day and Linda Lindsey.  There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

The SBDM Council reviewed item of discussion for the up-coming Round Table meeting with Hardin County School Board and all south end feeder schools to Central Hardin.  This meeting will be held on January 31st at Central Hardin High School.  Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that she would send a list of items for discussion to all teachers for their review.

Think Link scores were reviewed and discussed.  This was the first time testing for first grade students. Mrs. Lewis and staff are very excited about the results.

SBDM Council review and accepted by consensuses the FY 2009-2010 Family Resource Youth Service Center Continuation Program Plan.

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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    (Chairperson)

___________________________


